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﻿Consider any and all of the suggestions below.  Many if not all these have been implemented
in other states.

* The full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawaiʻi.

* Ban solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the legislative session.

* Reduce the cap on campaign donations from from $6,000, $4,000 and $2,000 to $100, $100,
and $100. Montana caps their maximum donation for state legislative races at $180 per
election.

* Ban contributions from corporations and unions.

* Limit candidate campaign war chests as is done in Alaska where candidates can only carry
forward a small portion of their campaign account from one election to the next.

Mahalo 

Gordon Peterson 

Princeville HI
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